
History Patch Set 

The Royal Rangers History website, in conjunction with the Royal Rangers 

national office, is issuing a set of 61 commemorative district patches over 21 

months to raise funds for a project at Camp Eagle Rock, the national Royal 

Rangers campgrounds. Starting in January 2019, three new district patches will 

be issued each month. Pre-orders will be accepted beginning in October 2018. 

Individuals can purchase one, two, or all three of the patches each month, or they 

can pre-order the entire set. The order form can be found online at 

RoyalRangersHistory.org. 

The earnings from these patch sales will be dedicated to helping preserve our 

Royal Rangers history by building a facility to house our historical artifacts with 

the eventual goal of having a Royal Rangers museum at Camp Eagle Rock. 
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